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My name is Catherine Murphy who has lived in the Green Creek area of Timor for the past
30 years and strongly object to this wind farm proposal.

The Timor, Waverley and Crawney roads for wind farm traffic are not suitable for our
fragile roads.

I urge the IPC to reread my previous submission from February 2024 and state that all my
objections still remain and a summary of it as follows:

Aerial fire fighting would become non existent.

With high levels of phosphorus in the soil at the proposed site and the significance or
erodibility, there should be no disturbance to the native vegetation at all. Disturbance of
the soil would seriously risk harming our water ways from the Isis River and beyond.

There are 14 listed fauna species being put at risk, including a 46 hectare koala habitat
which would be cleared. This cannot be allowed to happen.

I strongly object that a private commercial, multi national company can come to an area
and intend to destroy our environment. It makes no sense to save an environment by
destroying it.

Engie. Feel free to take your bat and ball and leave.

Thank you.

Catherine Murphy
'Burnewang'

Green Creek NSW 2338




